
Dear Sir/Madam,

I have recently heard that the CEO of Australia Post has applied for another increase in the price of postage stamps, this is the second such increase within the last twelve months. The justification for this price increase is the drop in the numbers of letters being sent. After changing the legislation to allow  the CEO to make these price increases, this increase is more than the CPI and is unjustifiable. The CEO of Australia Post and his management team are responsible for developing and implementing strategies to solve problems instead of going for the easiest solution, that is why he is being paid the huge salary plus bonuses.

I don’t know of any other business or service provider who increases the cost of their services while reducing the standard and quality of the service. I think it would be better to improve the current service instead of trying to make it a two tier system, this may make the price increase more palatable if people can see an improvement. 

It seems to me that the CEO of Australia Post is fattening up the organisation ready to sell off a publicly owned asset. It is ridiculous that these publically owned big businesses which divide up their overall profitable organisation into parts to create a seemingly unprofitable section to justify otherwise unneeded anti social actions. They are playing us at fools.

Unimpressed,
Hasan and Peter
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